
JAWAHARLAL	
  NEHRU	
  UNIVERSITY	
  
	
  

Press	
  Note	
  
09	
  December	
  2019	
  

	
  
 
The JNU administration reiterates that it has been all along open to dialogue and discussion 
with the stakeholders of the University. It is regrettable that a false narrative is being spread 
that the administration is refusing to hold dialogues with the student representatives. In fact, 
as and when an attempt was made for dialogue, the student agitators violently disrupted the 
meetings. And the officials who were involved in the dialogue process were booed and 
humiliated. However, the University continues to make arrangements for holding dialogue 
with the students. A circular dated 06-12-2019 (Annexure -1) has been issued requesting the 
interested students to meet the provosts and senior wardens concerning their grievances.  
 
It is deplorable that the agitators have continued to occupy the admin building preventing 
normal official activities and locked down most of the schools disrupting academic 
functioning. The call given for boycotting the end semester examination is clearly against the 
academic careers of thousands of their fellow students. The administration once again appeals 
to the agitators to call off their agitation immediately so that normalcy returns to the campus.  
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